
Dear Parents, Carers and Children, 

Please find attached all of the exciting things that we will be learning about this term!
Our main ‘driver topic’ this term will be history: ‘Ground-breaking Greeks’. We will learn about developments and changes over 
six periods of Greek history, focusing on the city state of Athens in the Classical Age, and exploring the lasting legacy of Ancient 
Greece. 

Best wishes,
Mr Probert
Please also remind your children to practise their spellings and times tables at home.

English: 

This term, our focus 
text is, Manfish: A Story 
of Jacques Cousteau, by 
Jennifer Berne.
We will be working 
towards writing our 
own biographies and an 
adventure story.  

Maths:

This term we will be

learning about angles

in shapes. We will also

learn about statistics

and the different

graphs and charts

associated with this.

Science:

Year 5 will be learning

about the properties

and changes of

different materials.

Year 6 will be learning

about light theory and

evolution and

inheritance.

History: 

Please see above.

PSHE: 
This term, we will cover the

unit, ‘Money Matters’. We will

explore money in the wider

world and consequences of

our spending and saving. We

will also learn about ethical

spending and ways spending

can positively affect the

people and environment

around us in the wider world.

Spanish: 

This term our topic will

be Spanish Portrait. We

will use a variety of

language to describe

both hair and facial

features which will lead

to creating a detailed

written description of a

portrait.

Geography: 

This term in geography

we will mainly be doing

revision and retrieval

practice as history is the

main driver topic this

term. We will learn about

the geography of

Ancient Greece as part of

this.

Art and DT: 
In art, we will learn about

mixed media and expression.

We will learn about paper

crafts, papermaking and

collage making.

Computing: 
This term we will learn

about ‘Creating media:
Stop motion animation
Storyboarding ideas, taking
photographs and editing to
create a video animation.

RE:
In RE this term, we will pose

the question, ‘What does it

mean if Christians believe

God is holy and loving?’ We

will make connections

between biblical texts and

Christian ideas of God, using

theological terms.

Music: 
In music the children will
complete the unit Reflect,
Rewind, Replay, where
they will learn about
classical music and the
history of Music Language.

PE: 

During this term, we will

be participating in

athletics sessions,

learning a range of

techniques and routines.

We will also participate

in rounders sessions.


